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Dear Members of IFSO, 

 

the third month of the new year is already coming to an end. The 

New Year's resolutions and good wishes for peace and prosperity 

are long gone. The world politics have not changed, wars are still 

being fought across the world, and senseless killings continue to 

happen. Feuds and fights occur every day, everywhere. Societies and 

organizations unfortunately do not escape from this reality.  

IFSO, as a Federation of Societies, is the common denominator of the Societies 

from all -over the world that aim for the wellbeing of patients suffering from 

adiposity.  It is the common denominator, the unifier.  

IFSO does not strive for financial profit and its bylaws are such that individuals 

with an official position within the organization cannot cling to power.  

IFSO world is at your service to facilitate the task of the national Societies as well 

as the Chapters and to harmonize the interaction and cooperation between 

them.  

But we cannot help without your input.  

As you know, IFSO has a professional administrative staff that is fully at your 

disposal to deal with organizational and communicative issues. Manuela and 

Stefanie are extremely motivated and ready to answer your questions and to 

react to your messages. 

At this day and age the new means of communications such as e-mail, Facebook, 

Twitter etc. help us all in getting our message across at the speed of light.  

Consequently, if you have remarks or objections of any kind related to the 

functioning of IFSO you can let us know in real time.  

I encourage you to speak up, to use the numerous channels that are at your 

disposal, and help us make IFSO a dynamic and truly democratic Federation of 

Societies.  

 

 

WŀŎǉǳŜǎ IƛƳǇŜƴǎ 

tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ ƻŦ LC{h 

Message from the President                
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In another domain, you are not without knowing that one of my goals for IFSO is to 

continue and, if possible, to enhance the international Registry. 

Later this year, at the world congress in Dubai, the fourth international IFSO 

Registry, representing data on 1/3 million records from 50 countries will be 

presented.  

I thank the national Societies, and, for some non-participating countries, the 

individual surgeons who have participated to this important task.   

I understand there are local, national and cultural differences in laws and customs 

that may hamper the success of the endeavour. It is to address these issues that a 

data collection committee was created. In addition, to ensure the impartiality and 

the bias-free character of data collection, a Data Protection Committee has now 

been established as well. I think the instruments have thus been set up to guarantee 

patients' privacy rights and at the same time to make the registry scientifically more 

robust.  

The instruments are there, you must just be willing to use them.  

The world is changing at an ever-accelerating pace, and the medical world is no 

exception.  

New drugs, procedures and treatment modes emerge every day, including in the 

field of adiposity based chronic diseases. What is common practice in one part of 

the world may still be unusual in another. One particular metabolic -bariatric 

procedure may flourish in one continent and be discarded in another.  

A reliable and transparent registry informs us, without bias, about what is truly 

going on in the world of adiposity treatment and allows us to compare our practice 

with the experience of others across the planet.  

The bottom line is our desire to help our patients benefit from the knowledge of a 

large community of professionals dedicated to the care of the patient suffering 

from obesity.  

This is one good reason why we must share our clinical experience in all honesty 

and thus work towards accomplishing IFSO's mission. 

Sincerely, 

Jacques Himpens, IFSO President 
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Report from the European Chapter  

 

 

 

 

The Executive Board of the Chapter, its scientific committee and the local 

organization committee have finalized the program of the forthcoming biennial 

IFSO-EC Congress that will take place in Athens May 17 -19th .  

The program will include plenary sessions with formal presentations and 

discussions about most of the current òhotó topics in our specialty, as well as 

paper and video sessions for presentations from a large selection of the 

numerous abstracts received.  

Posters will be displayed and some videos not selected for formal presentation 

will be visible in the exhibition hall.  

 

aƛŎƘŜƭ {ǳǘŜǊ 

tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ ƻŦ  

9ǳǊƻǇŜŀƴ /ƘŀǇǘŜǊ 

European Chapter Report 

 

https://www.ifso-ec2018.com/
https://www.ifso-ec2018.com/programme/
https://www.ifso-ec2018.com/C:/Users/Francesco Carignani/Documents/Debut
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One of the highlight of this congress will be two sessions jointly organized by 

IFSO-EC and EASO on two important topics:  

1. How to build an effective and safe clinical pathway for bariatric surgery 

patients?  

2. How to tackle specific bariatric problems: clinical cases.  

These joint sessions between surgeons and obesity specialists from other fields 

will once more provide an opportunity for exchange between our societies and 

hopefully also help improve patient care and follow -up across specialties. 

We are proud to announce that our negotiations with our medical partners have 

resulted in the common decision between IFSO-EC and EASO to repeat the great 

experience we had in 2016 in Gothenburg: a common IFSO-EC-EASO (European 

Obesity Summit) congress will again be organized in 2022. The bidding process 

for the organization of this event will begin soon after Athens, and the decision 

about the location should be made before the end of this year. This will allow 

ample time to carefully plan the congress. Both societies will put their efforts 

together to build up a solid common scientific program that should be attractive 

for everyone involved in the treatment of obesity, with both common sessions 

and sessions dedicated more to one or the other side. The most important thing is 

that it will once more be a platform for in -depth exchanges between surgeons 

and non-surgeons dealing with obesity, form basic scientists to purely clinicians. 

Next yearõs IFSO-EC Symposium with be organized in Lyon jointly with the 

NONINVA symposium April 25 -27th  2019. Jerome Dargent will be the President 

of the Symposium, and our scientific committee will once more do its best to 

build up an attractive program. Lyon in spring is a beautiful city that is likely to 

attract numerous participants. As has become a tradition, one or two IFSO-EC-

EASO joint sessions will be organized during this symposium, and repeated during 

the EASO congress in Glasgow.  

Prof. Michel Suter 

IFSO-EC President  

 

European Chapter Report 
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https://www.ifso-ec2018.com/
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June 14 ð 16, 2018 

New York, NY  

ASMBS Weekend is a must-attend 

clinical symposium for surgeons and 

members of the bariatric team. This 

intimate meeting balances self-care, 

career advancement and 

networking opportunities.  

On Thursday, June 14th, the North 

American Chapter course will tackle 

the needs and latest updates in the 

field of bariatric surgery 

andendoscopic interventions. This 

course will be under the direction of 

NAC President John Morton. 

This year, ASMBS Weekend will include abstract sessions dedicated to the latest 

technology and advancement in the field of obesity.  

Throughout this intimate conference, attendees will have the opportunity to earn 

over 15 CME, MOC and CE educational hours . 

There is limited space remaining, register and reserve your room today. Click here  

to register.  

To view the full comprehensive schedule, please visit: asmbsweekend.com  

 

 

WƻƘƴ aƻǊǘƻƴ 

tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ ƻŦ bƻǊǘƘ 

!ƳŜǊƛŎŀƴ /ƘŀǇǘŜǊ 

North American Chapter Report 

 

https://asmbsweekend.com/registration/
https://asmbsweekend.com/
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REGISTER TODAY! 

Canadian Obesity Weekend is a joint Conference of the Canadian Association of 

Bariatric Physicians and Surgeons (CABPS) and the International Consensus 

Conference on Duodenal Switch. The conference will convene on May 17-19, 2018 

at Palais des Congrès de Montréal in Montreal, Quebec. This bariatric conference 

will include a Pre-Conference Workshop on Duodenal Switch (ICCDS). Through the 

use of riveting, thought -provoking topics, live surgeries, and dynamic and engaging 

international and Canadian speakers, it is designed to hold your attention and 

stimulate your mind. You can't afford to miss it!  

 

VIEW THE CONFERERENCE PROGRAM 

Click here  to view the Program -at-a-Glance for the Pre-Conference Workshop and 

the Conference. 

 

North American Chapter Report 

 

https://cabps.ca/Conference2018/registration
https://cabps.ca/Conference2018/program/program-at-a-glance
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Obesity Week2018 

 

November 11 -15, 2018      

Nashville, TN.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join more than 5,000 health professionals and experience the future of obesity 

treatment and prevention at besityWeek 2018 in Nashville, TN, Nov. 11 - 15.  

ObesityWeek offers hundreds of opportunities, including the ability to advance your 

career with high-quality continuing education.  

 

Visit obesityweek.com for additional information in the upcoming months.  

 

 

North American Chapter Report 

 

https://obesityweek.com/

